HIGH COURT OF JUDICATURE AT ALLAHABAD
NOTICE

In pursuance of Letter No. 355/MCPC/2025 dated 30.07.2025 of the
Secretary, MCPC, Supreme Court of India, New Delhi, all the retired
Judicial Officers Mediators are requested to submit their willingness to
participate in the Mediation Proceedings as a Mediator in their respective
Districts in which they are residing after retirement.

The interested Judicial Officers Mediators (Retired) are requested to

kindly submit their willingness in the office of the undersigned or through
mail to e-mail id. mediation@allahabadhighcourt.in latest by 15.08.2025.

By Order of the Hon’ble Court

Registrar (J) (S&A / Seniority)



